
 

 

 

Berne, 21 May 2013 

International Bureau Circular 84 
 Nicaragua – Change of postage for 

international parcels 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The designated operator of NICARAGUA, Correos de Nicaragua, wishes to inform 
the designated operators of UPU member countries that, on 9 May 2013, Correos 
de Nicaragua introduced a new system for denoting postage for international 
parcels. A "postage paid" indicia (see Annex 1) will now be used in place of postage 
stamps on all international parcels. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Alassane Guiro 
Acting Director of Markets Development 
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Annex 1 
 
Illustration of new system for denoting postage introduced by Correos de 
Nicaragua for international parcels  
 
 

 
 
 


